
1

AK Taihia

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Mark Spaans 
Sunday, 24 August 2025 7:58 pm
AK Taihia

FNDC Proposed District Plan Hearing 15B in support of Rural Production for 
Henderson Bay.

CAUTION:  This email originated from outside Far North District Council. 
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

Kia ora, 
Previous submission numbers:-   
Mark Spaans- S402.001, S402.002.  
Antoinette Pot- S405.001 
We are writing to address our request for a Special Purpose Zone for Henderson Bay which is due to 
be considered in the FNDC Proposed District Plan Hearing 15B. 
Upon further consideration, we are no longer seeking the relief of a Special Purpose Zone for 
Henderson Bay. We support the Proposed District Plan of Rural Production Zone for Henderson Bay 
to protect the outstanding natural character in this Coastal Environment. 
Yours sincerely, 
Antoinette Pot and Mark Spaans 


